
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date: March 21th, 2019 

Item description/summary: 

The project is for relocation of two fire hydrants which is required to allow for a county project on 7th 
Avenue. The apparent low bidder was All American Construction with a bid of $26,000. 

 

Fiscal Analysis: 

The cost of the project should be $26,000 but could be more due to any unforeseen problems. 

 

Employee Feedback 

N/A  

 

Sample Motion: 

Move to award the contract to All American Construction for the price of $26,000 

Prepared by: 

Christopher Oliver, District Engineer 
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